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Welcome



Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. As this newsletter is improved and hopefully included with a beneficial City internet site, we hope to expand it to include a calendar of events and local citizen announcements. 

City Property


The City has been working very hard to maintain the City right of ways, by spraying for weeds, mowing and weed eating. If we have not been able to maintain an area near your property we apologize. But the City has little resources and only one full time employee trying to take care of all the maintenance of the City. The City appreciates volunteers that take care of areas that the City has not been able to maintain.
City Improvements


The City has been working on installing a handicap parking area in front of the City Office. The area will be paved and designed with drainage to prevent flooding in front of the door. Sorry for the inconvenience during the construction process.
City Business



At council meetings, please remember that these meetings are a business meeting for the council that citizens have the right to witness. They are not a public forum. It has been very difficult to conduct city business when remarks are made by citizens that disrupt the council. We allow a public speaking time at the end of the meeting, however, if it is determined that your topic is disruptive or not appropriate, you will be asked to stop. We wish that we all had the time to sit in a meeting and listen to every argument, but that is not the case. Your council and city employees have jobs just like everybody else. I am sorry the meetings must be handled in this manner, but as slow as government is we don’t need problems slowing it even further. If you have a concern that is not allowed in a council meeting, please take the time to talk with your Mayor or a Council member or submit it in writing. 
Dog Control



The City has a Dog Ordinance. Please stop by the office and pick up a copy to make sure you comply. 

If you have dog complaints please be advised in order for the City to enforce the Dog Ordinance or to possibly issue a citation, you must be willing to identify yourself and testify that you witnessed the incident.

Council member Garla Rowe has been sworn in as a dog enforcement officer.
Dog enforcement officers are volunteers and do not get paid for their services. The City does not patrol the Streets looking for loose dogs. If you have a dog complaint remember that first you need to contact the City Office.

It is a requirement to have your dog's licensed. 
2012 Election

There are three Council seats and the Mayor position available. Petitions can be obtained at the City Office. Petitions must have twenty three (23) signatures of registered voters within the City limits for your name to be placed on the ballot. Deadline for petitions is August 28th at 3:30 pm. Please be advised that the signatures have to be verified by the County Clerk so to ensure that you are placed on the ballot it is recommended that you turn your paperwork into the City Recorder as soon as possible.
Landfill

Landfill summer hours are 7am - 1pm.  The Landfill will be open every Saturday except Holiday weekends if the weather permits. Please call 541-856-3366 and press #2 for updates. 
Recycle Center

Please take note of the changes at the Recycle Center. Baker Sanitary has brought a large bin for mixed recyclable items except glass. There are separate small containers for glass. It is crucial that no glass be put in large mixed bin. We ask that you do not leave garbage at the recycling center. This creates a huge problem and makes it even more costly to operate the recycling center. 
City Happenings

The Haines Days Celebration was a great success. The first annual Patriot Day Shoot came off with a Bang, The second annual Salmon BBQ was delicious, The Cowboy Breakfast was a great start to the 4th, The parade attendance was spectacular, The BBQ in the park was awesome and the Haines Rodeo on the 3rd and 4th was a blast. 

I want to thank all the citizens that came out to help with each and every one of these events. I would like to thank the Friends of Haines, The Haines Salmon BBQ, The Grange and the Haines Rodeo Association for their contributions to this event. I also would like to give out a special thanks to the Haines Merc and the Frontier Saloon along with the rest of the businesses in Haines. It takes all of you to pull this event together and you did a superb job.
Fire Danger Level


Fire danger level is currently at High. No open burning allowed. Burn barrels are allowed from 6:00 am - 10:00 am. 
Haines Fire Protection District

The Haines Fire Protection District is looking for volunteers. Training is provided. Please contact Fire Chief Jerry Hampton: 541-519-4816.

Thank you



I invite each and every one of you to come to the Council meetings to hear and see first hand what is happening in your City. There are a lot of rumors and the best way to deal with a rumor is to research the facts. What you hear at the store, bar or at church may or may not be the truth. Rumors that get out of hand make the jobs of your Council and City employees harder and more costly, so please do your part to seek the truth. 

Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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